
 
 
 
 
September 6, 2023 
 
 
CRCOG Policy Board 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
At the September 5, 2023 meeting of the Coventry Town Council, the Town Council approved the 
continuation of the Town Council Chair as the Town of Coventry’s representative to the CRCOG Policy 
Board, with James Drumm, our new Town Manager, approved as an alternate member. 
 
We respectfully request that James Drumm be accepted as an alternate member. 
 
If you need further information, please contact me at lthomas@coventryct.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Lisa Thomas 
Town Council Chair 
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